
STUDY TOUR CUM FACULTIES AND STUDENTS EXCHANGE PROGRAMME BETWEEN DEPARTMENT OF 
GEOGRAPHY,  GOVT. AIZAWL NORTH COLLEGE AND GOVT. SAITUAL COLLEGE 

The Department of Geography at Government Aizawl North College organized a study 

tour program from the 14th to the 15th of March, 2024, for final semester students as outlined in 

the syllabus (Paper XI, Part C). The tour included visits to Tamdil and Sihfa villages in Saitual 

district, located near Saitual town, renowned for being among the most famous lakes in Mizoram 

and for their highly attractive agricultural activities. These sites were surveyed for dissertation 

purposes. Furthermore, the villages exhibit considerable potential for agricultural development, 

attributed to the adoption of a new technology known as ‘Changkham’ in their shifting 

agriculture practices. Two buses were hired to accommodate 60 students, while three faculty 

members from the department guided the tour. 

During the tour program, a faculty and student exchange program was arranged between 

the Department of Geography at Government Aizawl North College and the Department of 

Geography at Government Saitual College for one day on 15th March , 2024. The aim was to 

enhance collaboration and communal harmony between the colleges and to strengthen academic 

activities. This program proved to be very meaningful and fruitful for both faculty and students. 

It marks the second time Government Aizawl North College has participated in such an 

exchange program with colleges from different districts, which stands as a great achievement for 

the department. Both parties delivered two presentations each, followed by a successful 

interaction program. 



   

      







 




